
WILDERN SCHOOL
Date: Friday 31st January 2025 

Time: 8:30am to 11:30am Maths Open
Day Passionate about Maths? Join Wildern School!

Wildern Secondary School, a thriving learning
community in Hedge End, Southampton, invites you to
an Open Day for Maths teachers. As part of the RAISE
Education Trust (Wildern, Deer Park, and Boorley Park
schools), we offer a supportive and collaborative
environment where teachers can truly excel.

Why attend our Open Day?
Experience Wildern first-hand: Tour our modern facilities and vibrant

classrooms, guided by our enthusiastic students. 
See Maths in action: Observe engaging lessons and witness our innovative

teaching approaches.

Meet our team: Connect with our Director of Learning - Maths, Assistant

Director of Learning, and dedicated Maths teachers.

Discover our vision: Learn about our commitment to excellence in Maths

education and the exciting opportunities we offer.

Explore resources: View our extensive range of teaching materials,

innovative projects, and cutting-edge technology.

Click Here.Register your interest:

RAISE Education Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young
people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. We will ensure that all our recruitment
and selection practices reflect this commitment. All successful candidates will be subject to Disclosure and
Barring Service checks along with other relevant employment checks.

Location: Wildern Secondary School, Wildern Lane, Hedge End,
Southampton, SO30 4EJ

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe0C9YA0eNRpDjKJrNTGbxhTKXiG_YJB1UX-gwzHCUfHQQ9rg/viewform?pli=1

